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March 17, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tim Scott    The Honorable Elizabeth Warren 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Banking, Housing    Committee on Banking, Housing  

& Urban Affairs     & Urban Affairs  

U.S. Senate      U.S. Senate 

Washington, DC 20510    Washington, DC 20510 

 

Dear Chairman Scott and Ranking Member Warren: 

 

On behalf of the American Council of Engineering Companies of New York, I am writing in 

support of the nomination of Marc Molinaro as Administrator of the Federal Transit 

Administration. 

 

ACEC New York is a proactive coalition representing nearly 300 member firms who engage in 

every discipline of engineering related to the built environment including civil, structural, 

mechanical, electrical, environmental, acoustical, and geotechnical. We are a diverse group of 

consulting engineering firms from across New York State, ranging from sole proprietors to 

multinational corporations that collectively employ over 33,000 New Yorkers and nearly ten 

times that number worldwide. 

 

We have known and worked closely with Congressman Molinaro for several years during his 

time in the New York State Assembly, as a county executive, and as a Member of Congress. He 

is a dedicated public servant who consistently sought to meet the needs of his constituents. His 

depth and mastery of public transportation and its myriad issues is truly impressive.  

 

As a county executive, Marc had direct experience with advancing solutions to local 

transportation and infrastructure challenges. As a member of the House Transportation & 

Infrastructure Committee during his tenure in Congress, Marc sponsored and supported 

conservative, pragmatic, and bipartisan transportation policies. 

 

Congressman Molinaro is eminently qualified for this role. We urge the committee to quickly 

approve his nomination and advance his confirmation through the Senate. 

 

Thank you for your attention and consideration. 

 
Sincerely, 

John T. Evers, PhD 

President/CEO 
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